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Date: February 17, 2000 

Subject: Arctic-Antarctic 2001 Project  

On February 3, 2000 the Master Planning Committee received a formal introduction to the Arctic-
Antarctic 2001 Project by UAF Vice Chancellor Williams, including a written general description of the 



The shape of the building has raised questions of compatibility with existing buildings and the design for 
the museum addition. We do not support a close visual connection between this building and the signature 
building design for the museum, so we specifically exclude from consideration the space directly north of 
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